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Experience the world with us. Give your best, get the best

Open Morning for Reception 202
Dear Prospective Parents/Carers,

You are cordially invited to an Open Morning for prospective parents to be held on
Friday 8th December from 9.15am to 10.30am.

The morning will be an opportunity to experience our school in action. It will begin at
9.15am with a brief presentation, followed by a tour of the classes and facilities and
an opportunity to see our weekly Celebration Assembly. We would be grateful if you
would register for a place by completing the electronic form:
https://forms.gle/LvDP9B1sRLk2f25y6 - scan the QR code below . Alternatively,
please telephone or email our office via the details above to confirm your
attendance.

If you cannot attend but would like a visit, I encourage you to telephone our office to
arrange an alternative date. Alternatively, please do contact me directly to discuss
any questions you have.

We look forward to welcoming you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N Read
Principal

Scan this QR code to register

We are proud members of The Elliot Foundation Academies Trust
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